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May 16, 2012


Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Policy Review of Micro-Embedded Generation Connection Issues (EB-2012-0246)
In response to your letter of May 15, 2012 to all electricity distributors and others, Enwin is advising the Board that it is interested in participating in this proceeding.  Enwin will not be seeking an award of costs.
For this proceeding, Enwin’s primary contact is:

Mr. Andrew Sasso

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Enwin Utilities Ltd.
787 Ouellette Avenue

P.O. Box 1625 Station A

Windsor, ON  N9A 5T7

P:  519-255-2735
E:  asasso@enwin.com
Yours very truly,
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Enwin Utilities Ltd.
Per:    June Broadfoot

Regulatory Affairs

P: 519-255-2888 ext 738
E: jbroadfoot@enwin.com

